
15 February 2021 

 

COVID Level 2 Notice 

 

Thank you to everyone who made transitioning to Level 2 at School this morning go so 

smoothly.  This notice is just to remind our community about the procedures we operate 

under during Level 2. 

● No children are to enter the school prior to 8.30am 

● Children are required to leave the school grounds as soon as possible after 3.00pm 

● Children and visitors must enter the school through the  main entrance (front gates) 

● Visitors must report to the school office and use the QR Code or manual tracing 

register 

● Whanau dropping children to Room 1, 2, 3 and 4 must use the QR code or manual 

tracing register at those points 

● There will be no Inter School events. 

● Swimming at AMP Wai Splash is cancelled but will be reviewed regularly. 

● The free lunch scheme will continue.  We have seen the Safety Plan implemented by 

the contractor and it meets all Level 2 requirements. 

● CHILDREN MUST HAVE THEIR OWN NAMED WATER BOTTLE FROM TOMORROW 

We will continue to keep you updated by newsletter and through the school website and 

app. 

Thank you for your support. 

Stephen Snell 

Principal 


